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FOR NEWSPAPER INFORMATION - WE ARE NOT PLACING AN AD!



NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE




[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners of the Village of Carol Stream have changed their regularly scheduled March meeting from Tuesday, March 8, 2022 at 5:00, to Thursday, March 24, 2022 at 5:00 P.M. The meeting will be held at the Village of Carol Stream, 500 N. Gary Ave., Carol Stream, Illinois 60188.
.



Notice Posted:  March 3, 2022



Notice sent to:   		Carol Stream Examiner
              			
			Carol Stream Press

                                		Chicago Tribune

	          		Daily Herald
	
			Wheaton Sun

